
Fellowship Group 2019 
 
The Fellowship Group met once a month through 2019, and continued to provide a 
companionable space in which to share ideas, ask questions and learn together, as well as 
sharing a cup of tea and some refreshments, a time greatly appreciated by all members. 
Meetings alternated between following a theme based on a study guide, and a more 
informal evening consisting of responses to questions on various topics. These often acted 
as springboards to wide-ranging discussions on a variety of subjects. 
 
The Produce Stall 2019 
 
During the year, the Produce Stall raised money for the restoration of All Saints' bells 
(£1,280), for Bridge Builders (£160), and for All Saints (£745). 
A huge 'THANK YOU' to everyone who contributed to this by purchasing produce, plants etc. 
from the stall.    
Fiona Earle 
 


